[image: f_206076-Carvr-phoenxlogo_w]
BCCSSAA Jr Girls Basketball Provincials 2015
Dear Parent(s),
Thank you for your support and a huge thank you for those who are volunteering with driving thus far in the season.
We will be leaving on Friday, January 9, 2015 at 7:00am from Carver to catch the 8:30am Horseshoe Bay Ferry. We should arrive sometime before 1pm in Duncan. I would like the girls to have a good breakfast at home, bring a lunch for Friday, and have snacks for the duration of the trip. We will also make a pasta dinner on Friday night at the Super 8 as we will have 2 kitchenette rooms.
We will be staying at the Super 8 Motel in Duncan that will also provide a continental breakfast. The girls will need some money for lunch and dinner on Saturday. 
Coming home on Saturday afternoon, we will be taking either the Duke Point Ferry or Departure Bay Ferry, depending on what time we finish our games. We will more than likely be back to VCS/Carver around 7:30pm. I will have your daughter call you to give you an update on what time approximately we will be arriving.
Things to bring…
· Team uniform
· PE attire & hoodie & sweats (if you have it)
· Shoes, socks, and ankle braces if necessary
· Under garments (please remember your sports bra!)
· Phone charger (if you have a phone), and a camera.
· Female hygienic products
· Money
· Snacks 
· WATER BOTTLE!!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]The cost to each student athlete will be $100.00. Please send a cheque (Carver Christian High School) or cash by Wednesday, January 7, 2015. 
Thank you once again.
In His service,
Angela Hadizadeh
Jr Girls Head Coach
604-441-7605
Henry Chung
Athletic Director
604-644-2448
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